
Building Inspections - Portland Food Co-op Temporary Sign Permit Application 

To whom it may concern,

Please see the attached application for a temporary sign permit for the new location of the Portland 
Food Co-op retail store.

Application fee is en route.

Please let me know if any additional information or clarification is needed.

Best,

Hans Breaux

Hans Breaux, Assoc. AIA
phone : 207 772 4656    x107

Scott Simons Architects     75 York Street    Portland, Maine 04101    
simonsarchitects.com Follow us on Facebook

From: Hans Breaux <hans@simonsarchitects.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 6/22/2014 8:18 PM
Subject: Portland Food Co-op Temporary Sign Permit Application
Attachments: AIANE Reduced.tif; PFC Temporary Sign Permit Application.pdf; SK1 Temporary 

Sign Sketch Plan, Elevation, and Detail.pdf
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